
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 12th October 2022 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Student Christmas dinner – Wednesday 14th December 2022 

 

We invite students to share Christmas lunch with friends on Wednesday 14th December 2022, 

served in Aspen’s canteen.  

 

Students will be seated and served at their tables, restaurant style, by a team of Christmas 

elves including teachers and support staff. 

 

Pre-book your child’s Christmas lunch on ParentPay before 30th November- 

CLICK HERE 
 

(If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium and therefore in receipt of Free School Meals you 

should still check-out on ParentPay as this will give us an idea of how many meals to prepare) 

 

Students not participating in Christmas lunch will be able to pick up cold deli food where an 

alternative space will be provided in school, but only students eating a hot seated Christmas 

dinner will be served in the canteen on this occasion.  

 

We look forward to celebrating Christmas together. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Mrs A Morrison   Mr C Turner  

PA & Office Manager   Headteacher  

 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
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